Santa Clara Valley

5750 Almaden Expressway, San Jose, CA 95118-3614 | (408) 265-2600 | www.valleywater.org WOtef Distfict

November 13, 2017

Timothy S. Guster

Great Oaks Water Company
P.O. Box 23490

San Jose, CA 95153

Re: Notice of Rejection of Claim by Great Oaks Water Company against the Santa Clara Valley
Water District for Refund of Groundwater Production Charges

Dear Mr. Guster:

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the claim you presented to the Clerk of the Board of the Santa
Clara Valley Water District on behalf of Great Oaks Water Company on September 20, 2017, is
being recommended for denial. This item is scheduled to be heard at the December 12, 2017
Board meeting which begins at 1:00 p.m. You can monitor the Board of Directors meeting
schedule and associated items at https://scvwd.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx.

WARNING
Subject to certain exceptions, you have only six (6) months from the date this notice was

personally delivered or deposited in the mail to file a court action on this claim. See
Government Code section 945.6.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at (408) 630-2213.

David Cahen
Risk Manager

Our mission is fo provide Silicon Valley safe, clean water for a hedlthy life, environment, and economy.
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